
Kuno Racing back in the middle of the season 2012      

 
 

We are happy that we could finish our new project and be right 

in time for our home race, the NitrOlympX at Hockenheimring 

in the middle of the racing season. The new Pro Mod car, the 

avenger II „ looks like state of the Art as the Avenger I 

, but has all kind of new stuff in it!  

 

We hope to set new records with it and look forward to meet 

everyone in Hockenheim! 

 

Best Regards, 

Norbert Kuno 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


